
Dear Sir or Madam 
 
 
A52 Nottingham Junctions - Overnight works 
 
 
I am writing to let you know about work that will be carried out over the next two 
weeks in the vicinity of Radcliffe-on-Trent. 
 
Starting on Monday 13 November and lasting for 8 weekday nights, there will be a 
series of lane restrictions on the A52, from the Nottingham Road junction through to 
the Bingham Road junction, to carry out a full drainage survey, in preparation for 
future works to improve the footpath for pedestrians. The restrictions will involve two 
way traffic lights on the A52 over a set length of the road, which will move along the 
A52 night by night as the survey works are completed. 
 
To minimize future disruption, we will also take the opportunity to carry out some 
additional works at Nottingham Road and Cropwell Road junctions. We will be 
adding some shields to the new street lights to remove the amount of light reflected 
into homes, starting environmental planting works to replace vegetation removed as 
part of the works, and completing works to prepare for the installation of information 
boards at the eastbound bus stop. 
 
This work will involve lane restrictions and temporary traffic lights around the 
Nottingham Road junction overnight on Monday 13 and Tuesday 14 November.  All 
traffic movements will be possible throughout both nights, with the exception of the U 
turn and right turn from the A52 into Nottingham Road. The temporary traffic lights 
will move to the Cropwell Road junction overnight on Wednesday 15 and Thursday 
16 November to complete this work 
 
For more information, please contact the project team via email: 
A52nottinghamjunctions@highwaysengland.co.uk or on our 24 hour information line 
on 0300 123 5000. 
 
If you have any enquiries regarding any other Highways England issues please visit 
our website where information on all Highways England policies and procedures can 
be found: http://www.highways.gov.uk. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Khalid Pervez 
MP RIP Midlands 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.highways.gov.uk/

